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33 Capital Street
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RE: Bulk Reef Supply
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Dear Attorney General Foster:

On behalf of our client BulkReefSupply, Inc. ("BRS"), please allow this to serve as a supplement to our
correspondence dated February 27, 2015 ("initial correspondence™), which notified you of a breach of security
potentially involving 94 New Hampshire residents.

As disclosed in our initial correspondence, BRS previously determined that an outside hacker intrusion
occurred from July 30, 2014 through January 29, 2015, which may have compromised the data of some New
Hampshire residents. This data security incident was initially discovered on January 21, 2015. As set forth in
our initial correspondence, BRS promptly began an investigation and put several security measures in place on
January 22, 2015 and January 30, 2015. Initial notification letters to the potentially affected New Hampshire
residents were sent on February 18, 2015.

On March 25, 2015, BRS identified a small number of additional affected files that were not previously
included in the scope of BRS' initial announcement regarding the intrusion discovered in January 2015.
Additional security measures were immediately put in place on March 25th to ensure that this intrusion was
stopped. These additional affected files may have affected an additional 29 New Hampshire residents who
logged in between February 22" and March 16", 2015.

Following the March 2015 discovery, BRS informed the potentially affected 29 New Hampshire
residents that logged into the website between February 22nd and March 16th, 2015. A copy of this
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correspondence is enclosed for your reference. As set forth in the enclosed notification letter, these additional
residents are afforded the same identity protections as those residents originally notified, including Experian's
ProtectMyID Alert for one year at no cost to them.

Should you need additional information regarding this matter, please contact me.

Very truly yours,

I

DJS;jl
Encl.

















